
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  All Prequalified Contractors 
 

FROM: Ryan Griffith, P.E.  
  Director 
  Division of Construction Procurement 
 
DATE: July 10, 2012 
 
SUBJECT: Bidder Registration Form 
 
Recently the fax number (502) 564-8961 was unavailable.  Please verify that your Bidder’s 
Registration Form has been received and entered by checking the Eligible Bidder’s List on our 
website. 


